STATUTORY APPOINTMENTS AND PUBLIC SECTOR EMPLOYMENT CURRENTLY HELD
Private and confidential
Candidates for appointment to a government body are requested to complete and sign this form.  The purpose of this form is to advise the details of current public sector employment and any statutory appointments to Queensland Government bodies currently held and the amount of remuneration (including daily meeting fees) received for any statutory appointments. 

	Name:
	


	Are you currently a public sector employee*?  If yes, please insert details.
*  Public sector employee means an employee of federal, state or local governments, employees of semi-government organisations, either state or federal, including statutory authorities and employees of government owned corporations and colleges.  Members of any parliament within Australia, elected full time and part time local government representatives and judges, magistrates and other judicial and quasi-judicial officers are also regarded as public sector employees.  Paid officials or employees of universities are not included.


	Statutory appointments held
	Remuneration

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Signed……………………………….



Date…….………

The Department of Education is collecting your personal information for the purpose of assessing your eligibility for appointment to Queensland Government statutory bodies and to receive fees should you be appointed.  It is the Department’s usual practice to disclose your personal information to relevant statutory bodies seeking to appoint members, and to the Department of the Premier and Cabinet and Queensland Treasury.  
